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FIRST PRESIDENT’S PAINT OUT at:  

COLONEL SAMUEL SMITH PARK 

 

 SUNDAY JULY 11TH 9:30 am 
 

The first of two President’s Paint Outs will take place at the Colonel Samuel Smith Park that is located 

down along the shore in Etobicoke. As you can see in the aerial view below, there are several parking 

lots, but I suspect these will fill up fast, so I have set an earlier time of 9:30 am and the session will last 

until 12:30 pm. At that time we will meet to share the views of our paintings. 

 

I will try to park in the second parking lot (red square), close to the Power House Recreation Centre, to 

do a quick painting while waiting for others arriving. At 10:15 or so I will head off down to the marina 

to paint. 
 

Unless it is raining hard, I will be going, with an umbrella, even just to do some pencil sketches. My cell 

is 416-708-6782 if you arrive and want to know where I am.  

In the image below, I have indicated the second parking lot. 

 

  
 

 



The city website simply states “Portable washrooms near the storage area next to the garage along the 

chain link fence”, but it was difficult to locate. In the close up view below, there appears to be two 

portable washrooms(blue circle)  beside a small building at the second parking lot. There is also a long 

open-air gazebo up in the forest area (red circle) where I may also end up for shade or rain protection. 

  
 

We can meet at 12:30 at the second parking lot near the blue dot washrooms. 

 

  
There is TTC service to the point of entrance to the park. 

  



 

Here are some pics from our informal paint out at the Brickworks on June 23rd, with about 15 people 

showing up. 

 

  

 
 

 
Doug Geldart, President, TWS 


